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A Message
Exalted uler

The leaves are falling, winter is approaching quickly, and it is
time for everyone to prepare for its' arrival.

October was busy as it seems every month is. Lodge 876
volunteers went to the Tilton Veteran's Home the first Tuesday in October
for Bingo Night. The residents look forward to this night and it is always
a fun night for everyone.

The Elks has been having its Sunday afternoon "Flag Football" event and
the second annual "tailgating party" was held on the 23rd with proceeds
donated to ENF. [t was a lot of fun with good food, good friends, and
good football. I am not sure who won the bragging rights for the "corn
hole" game, maybe Deirdre and Debbie. Thank you Howie for organizing
and hosting the event and to all of those that helped out and came out to
enjoy the day with us,

As well, on the 23rd six new members were initiated into
Laconia Elks Lodge #876. Please welcome our new members.
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Leﬁ to right, Russ Kemp, Mike Doust, Dick P:ng Felecia Pelletier,
Larry Mosbrucker, and Don Muscavitz

Jon Rich hosted the first of our Fall/Winter Cribbage nights on
Monday the 24th. Vivian Doherty was the big winner for the night and
beat all of those that opposed her; congratulations. She is a seasoned
player but I think this is the first time she attended the Elks Cribbage
Night, so let's call it "beginners luck". We would like to continue to have
the monthly Cribbage night and hope our lodge members will join us. It
is held the fourth Monday of the month. Cribbage starts at 6:30pm.
Thank you Jon.

[t doesn't look like we will have Elk Mania this year. Everyone
is very busy and we do not have anyone to chairman the event. If there is
anyone interested in chairing Elk Mania, it is imperative you let me know
asap. We are running out of time and unless we act soon, there will not
be enough time to organize the event. We have members interested in
"captaining a chair" we need a chairman to head it.

[t is that time of year again for our Christmas Baskets Program.
Letters will be going out soon to all members asking for contributions to
help fund the event. All donations are appreciated and will be used to
provide a Christmas meal for those in need or who have fallen into hard
times. A Christmas Basket List notebook will be kept behind the bar in
the canteen at the Lodge. It is our hope, that if you know of anyone; a
family member, friend or neighbor that would benefit from a Christmas
Basket, to please stop by our Lodge to enter their names, address, tele-
phone number, and number of family members, into this notebook.
Please obtain all of the necessary information prior to entering any names

in the notebook, as we will need this information to make the deliveries.
The deadline to have all names listed in the book is the Sunday atter
Thanksgiving, November 27th. As well, a sign-up list for those that
would like to help put the baskets together and deliver them, will be
posted on the bulletin board in the canteen under the TV between the
lavatories. As always, this date is the Sunday before Christmas,
December 18th. A free breakfast will be provided to all of those that
volunteer. Breakfast will be served at 6:30am and baskets assembled at
8am. Deliveries to follow. Please accept my most heartfelt thank you
to all of you who help to make the 2016 Christmas Basket Program a
success. The Elks Memorial Service will be held on the first Sunday in
December, December 4th. Lodge events can be accessed on our website
calendar at www.elkslodge876.com, or in the newsletter mailing.
Volunteers are welcomed. Fish Fry, Meat Bingo, Wednesday
night kitchen are just a few events volunteers are welcomed. If you
have an interest in volunteering; please see an officer, trustee, or Lodge
Manager, Peter Tibbetts. As always, with winter weather upon us, stay
safe and keep warm. [ hope you all enjoy the Thanksgiving holiday.

Fraternally yours,
Janice Dignan,
Exalted Ruler

CRIBBAGE

November 28th
$10.00 per person - Sign Up 6:00 to 6:30 pm
Game Starts 6:35 pm - 5 Games, 1 on 1

ELKS HOOP SHOOT
NOVEMBER 20TH
at Laconia Middle School
10:00 AM

MANAGER’'S CORNER

[ hope everyone is having a great fall. Come on in to the lodge
and see your old friends and have a drink or two.
We will be having Karaoke this month on the 19th.
Meat Raffle this month is all Turkey's and Ham's
come join us on the 18th for all the fun, and as always
we will be having the Fish Fry on the day
after Thanksgiving, Nov. 25th See you around the lodge.

Peter Tibbetts,
Lodge Manager

THE ELKS PROFILE NEWSLETTER

Published Monthly ¢ Peter Tibbetts, Editor



— Please Suppart Our Sponserts —

TRUSTWORTHY HARDWARE
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1084 UNION AVENUE
LACONIA, NH 03246 * Besieve in the goodness in theyself
 aswell as in others.
603-524-1601 - Protect childhood with tenderness,
" old age with respect, and

~ chenish with reverence the memory of
f those who fave passed.

Q) bserve fuithfully the Golien Rule
" s
_j Enjoy the good things of earth,

 keep within thee the glorious sunshine of youth

s

24 Hour Towing

Al’'s Auto Service
300 Court Street » Laconia, NH 03246

Allen Ray Raper @ Emergency  Ph. (603) 524-7441
Owner / Operator

Services  EAX (603) 524-7442

FAMILY OWNED FUNERAL HOME
& CREMATORIUM

Serving Families of the Lakes Region
& Beyond for over 150 Years
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Car Wash “

Find us on Facel

ey Street
| Laconia, NH 03246

TRSAY e
Call for appointment: 8
(603) 998-7489

524-4300
164 Pleasant Street, Laconia

www.wilkinsonbeane.com
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PLACE YOUR AD WESCOTT LAWwW
SOUND COUNSEL SINCE 1927

mE' Previously Wescott, Dyer, Fitzgerald & Nichols
o

A Full Service Law Firm

Contact Peter Tibbetts 28 Bowman Street « Laconia, NH 03246 * 524-2166
for detaﬂs' Rod Dyer » Bob Hemeon « Ed Hibbard » Paul Fitzgerald « John Giere

Shawn Nichols « Catherine Broderick « Lori Chandler
Peter V. Millham * Dorcas J. Gardon, Of Counsel

The Boulia-Gorrell Lumber Co.

YOUNG'S
Headquarters for First Quality

AUTOOALES, INC. | —
ALAN F. YOUNG, President Everything the building contractor and

317 & 341 S. Main Street, Laconia, NH 03246 homeowner needs.

SEA-37.30 ~ FAK 023-2021 603-524-1300 « FAX 603-524-7309
176 Fair Street » Laconia, NH 03246
www.bogolumber.com

The Common -Sense Alternative to Brand New!




— Secretary’s Notes —

Sandra Gaumond ¢ Secretary
secretary876@metrocast.net
603-524-0818

Bulletin to be Read through our Website

The monthly bulletin is now available to read on our lodge's website. We
are no longer mailing the bulletins to members unless a request is made
fo the lodge secretary to continue to receive it by regular mail.

www.laconiaelks876.org

Click on "Bulletin" and choose which month you want to read.
Any questions contact Sandra Gaumond at;
secretary876(@metrocast.net or call the lodge

- Remember -
All Dues were due on April 1, 2016

Dues for 2016-2017 year

Due to per capita increases from
Grand Lodge and the NH State Association,

Regular Membership is now: $58.50
* Life Membership is now: $23.50

2016 - 2017 Dues

Remember all Dues were due before April 1, 2016

If you have not paid yet you are delinquent!
r —-g-( cut along lines and mail back with payment

: DUES STATEMENT FOR APRIL 1, 2016 - APRIL 1, 2017
| Name:

I
| Membership #:

I
| Annual Regular Member Dues ($58.50)

I
| Annual Lifs Member Dues ($23.50)

Optional Donations :
1) Elks National Foundation (ENF)

Amount Included:

Amount Included:

Amount Included:

2) State Major Project (Copper Cannon) Amount Included:

3) Lodge Scholarship Fund Amount Included:

Total Paid for 2016-2017 : $
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NOVEMBER Elks!
Ronald Huckins, Joseph Gilbert, Francis Cabral,
Heidi Johnson, Kevin Hammer, Pamela Cott,
Chris ] Richards, Gail Anthony, Dennis
Chapman, Grace Stewart, Lewis Kimball PER,
Mark Thompson, Sharon Hampton, Anne
Trefrey, Merton Chase Jr, Peter Kinevich, Bill
Duggan, Richard Gilbert, Ernest Inman, Mario
Troiano, Lee MacQuarrie, Joseph Bernard, Jason
Romprey, Walter Bentley, Jean Ray, Thomas
Cain, Demisson Chiasson, James Duso, Patrick
Patten, Dominick Tarallo, Paul Phelps, Carroll
Stafford Jr, Joanne Parsons, Maurice Arel, Robert
Gunter, Alan Young, Arnold Dunn, Fred
Twombley, Ann Faucher, Shelia Bagley, Thomas
Boriso, David Murray, Trisha Furbish, Camille
Jacobs-Schubert, Richard Ray, Donna

Richardson, Joseph Juliano, John Kudzma, Davis
Page, Jon Tyler and William North.

Propositions for Membership
Michael Daoust from Laconia Sponsored by Anthony Linkkila
Kim Brummer from Gilford Sponsored by Lewis Kimball
Shirley Brummer from Gilford Sponsored by Lewis Kimball

Reinstatements
Wendy Tillson from Gilford
Randy Tillson from Gilford
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